
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Carpenter, Ellen  
Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2013 10:39 AM 
To: Szenher, Doug 
Cc: Benefield, Ryan 
Subject: RE: Huntsville Reg 2 Changes 
 
Doug, 
I received the comment below from Ryan and just confirmed with Mary that it is to be a comment on 
the record.  Did you receive a copy of her email?  If not, would you please add this to the record? 
Thank you. 
Ellen   
 
________________________________________ 
From: Cameron, Mary M. [cameronm@blr.arkansas.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, November 07, 2013 2:52 PM 
To: Benefield, Ryan 
Subject: Huntsville Reg 2 Changes 
 
For the Huntsville rule that is currently pending for Regulation No. 2, I have the following question: 
Are there any federal limitations for the discharge of chloride, sulfate, and total dissolved minerals into 
streams such as Town Branch, Holman Creek, and War Eagle Creek? 
Thanks, 
Mary Cameron 
Bureau of Legislative Research 
(501)537-9132 
 


